
   
 

 
 

43 Stewart Road 
Collingwood, Ontario 
Canada 
epcor.com 

September 24, 2024   

 

Sent by EMAIL, RESS e-filing 

 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 

Re: EB-2024-0239 - Application by EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“ENGLP”) 
for a Limited Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity, pursuant to section 8 
of the Municipal Franchises Act - Certification 

 

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that the documents filed in support of ENGLP’s referenced 

application do not include any personal information (as that phrase is defined in the Freedom of 

Information and Protection of Privacy Act), that is not otherwise redacted in accordance with rule 

9A of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure. 

   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Hesselink, CPA 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership  

(705) 445-1800 ext. 2274 

THesselink@epcor.com 
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